

January 18, 2019

Dear Parents:

Vickie Dassler, Principal

For several years the Board of Trustees has discussed having an hourly volunteer requirement. While many of our families donate hours to the school in a variety of ways there are also many who do not. Continuing with last year's decision, a minimum of 6 hours will be required of each family. This is above and beyond athletic team volunteering and fundraising for the Washington D.C. trip that 8th graders take each year. If you choose not to participate and would rather send in a monetary contribution, \$150.00 would fulfill the family obligation.

Below is listed six different areas where volunteering can take place. Please identify the areas you are

willing to work in and send bac	ck with the registration paperwork and \$50.00 registration fee.
	Room Parent
	School Play
	Parent Association
	Lunch Supervision
	Gala of Giving
	Golf Outing
Up to \$250.00 is taken off tuiti grocery cards, etc. prior to you will also be in place as tuition a	nncial assistance will also be required to participate in the SCRIP program on by participation. There is no cost to this, only that you purchase gas, or shopping and a percentage will be awarded back to your account. This assistance is awarded. The above information, please feel free to contact me at 920 743-4144.